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August 25, 2016 

 

 
Attn: Luis Padilla and Mark Tillman  

Department of Labor Relations 

Milwaukee County Courthouse 

901 North 9th Street, #210 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 

 

 

The Milwaukee Building Trades met with Milwaukee County Building Trades employees on 

Tuesday, August 8th and ratified and accepted the proposed wage increase of 0.7% retroactive to 

the contract’s expiration date.  

 

Because non-represented employees have received wage increases, wage bonuses and have not 

received an increase on their health or pension premiums, the Milwaukee Building Trades is 

requesting that the following market wage adjustments for members of the Building Trades 

employed by Milwaukee County be implemented for retainment of employment: 

 

We are requesting a 1.3% wage increase retroactive to the contact expiration. 

Finally, we request a 0% increase in health care premiums for the upcoming 2016 fiscal 

year. 
 

The county has budgeted for this market retainment increase and would appreciate it moving 

forward for appropriate approval by the Board or County Executive.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Daniel J. Bukiewicz 
President 
 

 

 

 

 


